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              Snug Harbor News 
           Summer 2022 Issue 

 

Published by Snug Harbor Property Owners Association (SHPOA) 

Office Location and NEW Mailing Address: 1241 Snug Harbor Road Hertford, NC  27944 

Office Hours: Tuesdays and Saturdays from 9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

Phone:  (252) 426-5172         Website:  https://www.shpoanc.com 

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT  
As spring has sprung, I see that we have many things to be joyful about being in Snug Harbor.  

With all the flowers budding, birds chirping, and leaves popping out, it turns our community into an 

even more beautiful place to live. The SHPOA website has had some gorgeous pictures from communi-

ty members. Visit the page often to see new photos and current activities available to you and your 

family.  

Soon we will be getting ready to open the pool and have fun in the sun. The hours and other infor-

mation are included in this newsletter.  

Plan on celebrating the Fourth of July with a Cookout and Boat Parade on Saturday, July 2. This is a col-

laborative event with Civic League and Snug Harbor Board. It is a great family event, we supply the Hot 

Dogs, Hamburgers, and drinks, music and everyone brings yummy, covered dishes to the event. The 

Park is a beautiful setting for the event. More details to follow about the boat parade and times for the 

events.  

In November at the Annual Meeting, we will again elect three board members. If you are interested in 

serving on the Board of Governors and are a property owner in good standing, you are eligible to ap-

ply. If you want to talk to any of the board members about board responsibilities, jobs, and commit-

ments, please call the office and a board member will gladly meet with you.  

If you are interested, complete and submit the Board of Governors Nomination Form (found on the 

website under documents/forms https://shpoanc.com/forms). A form can also be picked up at the 

office or emailed to you. Nomination forms are due September 28. Please consider volunteering! 

Enjoy the weather for walking, biking, boating, or other activity.  

Sincerely,  

Toni Cacace-Beshears  

President, Snug Harbor Board of Governors  

https://shpoanc.com/forms
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 Medical Equipment 

Snug Harbor Property Owner’s Association has gently 

used medical equipment available for those who need 

to use it. 

You can check out the equipment through our Vice 

President, Chris Taylor at (252) 333-4435, or contact 

any other board member or the SHPOA Office during 

regular working hours Tuesday and Saturday from 9:00 

am to 2:00 pm. 

This medical equipment is available to community 

members at no cost.   

If you have gently used equipment to add to our inven-

tory, please consider a donation. 
 

Adopt-A-Highway  

Snug Harbor Property Association wants to take 

this opportunity to thank our neighbor Brenda 

Kelly for her continued support and leadership for 

our quarterly Adopt-A-Highway Snug Harbor 

cleanup days. Brenda along with her husband  

Terry and son Sean continue to provide a         

dedicated focus on ensuring Snug Harbor roads 

are clean and beautiful. Thank you, Brenda, for all 

you do for our community. 

Please join us for the next Adopt-A-Highway clean

-ups on July 16 and October 15.  

We meet in the Clubhouse parking lot at 9:00 am.  

We supply grabbers, vests, gloves, and trash bags.  

Come join us! 
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Snug Harbor Community Classified Ads 

Advertisement Information 
Business Ads – (Cost Per Issue) 

Business Card Size - $15.00 | ¼ Page - $25.00 | ½ Page - $40 | Full Page - $65 

Community Classified Ads 
$5.00 for a maximum of two lines including what, how much, condition, location, contact information 

An additional $5.00 will be charged for each additional line and each picture 

Yard Sales may be advertised here 

All Advertisements will be reviewed by the BOG Communications Director for appropriateness  

 

For Sale  
Snug Harbor Property Owners has a lot on Spruce Street for sale. Lot H35. Asking for 

$5,000. Contact SHPOA Office for more information. 

 

KP Services 

252-260-1081 

Weekly Trash Pick-Up 

Lawn Mowing 

Odd Jobs 

Electronic Support 

{ Computers, TV, Satellite Boxes} 

Working to Spoil Grandkids and Stay Busy 

Local Resident 

 

Remembering Our Neighbors 

A Celebration of Life 
 

Tommy Larry Lane 
 

July 26, 1936 - April 9, 2022 
 

Tommy Larry Lane, a long-time Snug Harbor resident, passed away on April 9, 2022. He retired 
after 32 years with Texaco Oil. He was a member of Snug Harbor Community Church, an avid 

golf member of The Links at Mulberry Hill, Edenton, and a Veteran serving in the US Air Force.  
Surviving is his wife of 65 years, Barbara Lane and two sons and their families. 
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Civic League 
Upcoming Events: 

May 8 - Mother’s Day Brunch 
May 21 - May Potluck Dinner 

May 28 – Memorial Day Weekend Open Pool Day 
June 4 - June Monthly Breakfast 
June 4 - Snug Harbor Yard Sale 
June 18 - June Potluck Dinner 
June 19 - Father’s Day Brunch 

September 3 - BBQ Plate Fundraiser 
 

Fourth of July Celebration and Boat Parade – Saturday July 2 
We will be celebrating at the Park with a cookout and boat parade. The boats will gather 
for an 11:00 am start in the Beaver Cove / Yeopim Creek area. The food will follow at A-

Section park at 12:00. SHPOA Board and Civic League will provide Hot Dogs, Hamburgers 
and Drinks. To round out the food, covered dishes from you!! We will also provide music 

till 4:00 pm. We look forward to seeing you at the Park !! 
 

What You’ve Missed: 
Chili Cook-Off/Polar Plunge; 12 cook-off competitors and 9 plungers. Jennifer Cornell won the cook-off 
and a tie between 5 plungers that lasted 22 minutes. 
Citizen of the Year; this was awarded to both Nancy McGowen and Penny Norman; both have contribut-
ed numerous volunteer hours of service to our community. 
Valentine’s Dinner: this was a very successful fundraiser, with a choice of 3 sauces, bread, salad, and 
dessert. Approximately 50 attendants with a 50/50 prize over $100. 
Soup, Salad, and Baked Potato Fundraiser; this fundraiser was for the Open Door Food Pantry, we 
raised over $200 and received over 100 pounds of food to donate. There were 6 different soups, stews, 
chilis, and a salad and potato bar with over 15 toppings. 
 
Breakfast: Includes either pancake, waffles, or French Toast, eggs, and sausage 
 
Potluck Dinners: Include friends, neighbors, great food, and conversation 
 
Three porch swings have been purchased and are currently being fabricated. The purchase of these 
swings was made possible through generous community donations.  Once the fabrication is complete, 
these swings will be placed at the A-Section Park, Beavers Cove, and the Pine Street Boat Ramp. 
This has been a busy and successful year so far! 
The Snug Harbor Civic League is open to all Snug Harbor residents and their guests. 
 
We welcome and need volunteers to help with the events and activities sponsored by the Civic League. 
 
If you can spare any time, the Civic League would appreciate your assistance! 
 
Contact Lisa Beyer (856) 404-1383 or leave a message at the SHPOA Clubhouse Office (252) 426-5172. 
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POLICY REMINDERS  

Aesthetics Information 

Greetings fellow Snug Harbor residents! 

I want to take a quick moment to remind us of all the policies about aesthetics. These        

policies both serve to keep Snug Harbor looking great and to preserve property values.  

Current Covenants 

Article 6, Section 3, paragraph C 

Outside trash and garbage shall be maintained in sturdy containers, as inconspicuously as 

practical, and they shall be emptied regularly. No signs or advertising posters (including      

political) shall be permitted on any lot, except signs identifying the residents or name of the 

property, “for sale” and “yard sale” signs which will be removed as soon as the sale has    

ended…No junk, wreck, or inoperable automobile, truck, trailer, or boat shall be permitted to 

remain on the property, nor shall other unsightly materials be stored thereon. 

These items are also listed in the current aesthetics policy, available on the Snug Harbor  

website or in the office. 

Regarding the violation letters you may receive, please keep in mind that we do not know 

everyone’s situation. If you do receive a violation letter and need some help, please do not 

hesitate to reach out to us. We have a great network of community volunteers that are       

always willing to lend a hand. The letter is really meant as a “Hey, we noticed…” letter. We 

don’t know what, if any, help is needed. The letter opens that communication. 

Most of us are doing a great job adhering to these policies, and the items recently found in 

violation were handled quickly. Thank you all for your efforts! 

Tim Williams 
Chair, Aesthetics Committee 
 

Architecture Information 

With the blooming of spring and summer so do new architecture projects. Please be sure to 

make contact with our Architecture Chair Jeff Baker (252-312-5310) before starting ANY 

work. Perquimans County requires SHPOA approval first.  
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REMEMBERING OUR NEIGHBORS  

Snug Harbor would like to recognize Neighbors who are at peace and no longer 

with us.  

In order to gather that information we are asking family members to please    

submit up to 4 lines of information that will go into the next edition of the   

newsletter.  

Submit information to the Snug Harbor Clubhouse Office. 
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